
The Testing Centers administered by CADR are under-resourced and under-funded to the 

detriment of students requiring academic accommodations and with the consequence 

that an unmanageable additional workload burden is being placed on faculty instructors 

to meet those requirements. 

CADR has struggled to retain sufficient workers to run the North and South Campus Testing 

Centers. Consequently, it has been difficult to meet the demand during the regular fall and 



are often burdened with having to both locate and schedule private rooms for students who 

cannot be accommodated in the Testing Center. 

The lack of sufficient resources provided to CADR has created an impact beyond just proctoring 

exams. An additional important resource that CADR provides is lab assistants for students who 

are injured or otherwise physically unable to perform an entire experiment.  The majority of lab 

assistants must be found on short notice, and the hiring process typically takes 1.5-2 weeks, 

which often causes students to go 1-2 experiments without a lab assistant.  Last year, a 

potential solution was proposed of hiring a pool of lab assistants at the beginning of the 

academic year, which would significantly shorten the process of obtaining a lab assistant, 

allowing students to have a lab assistant much more quickly.  However, this was not further 


